
Landscaping Committee Report - April 19th, 2018

Barbara Learch and I did a walk through of our property on 4/14/18.  We have 
lost some of our new plantings throughout  our property.  Barbara will type up a 
list for the board regarding trees that may have been hit by the frost and may 
need an arborist 's opinion on what we need to do.  She also will list trees that 
have broken branches up high that may need to be trimmed by a professional.

We did what the board asked us to do in the villas to get ready for the fall 
painting.  With the exception of villa 36.  Things are looking good on our 
property.

If we get free mulch, we ask that the berm on Windrush Bay Drive be mulched 
first.  Thank you.

Mary Schram

Mary and I walked around the property the other day and found the following 
tree issues:

1.  Behind building K (north side)—ficus tree appears to be mostly dead and 
the rubber trees have several broken and hanging limbs.

2.  North side of building H—cedars are not in great shape, especially the last 
tree on the far right.  Looks like 2/3 of tree is dead.

3.  East side of building F—broken hanging limb on tree behind dumpster.

4.  Building G—top portion of large tree by parking lot is bare.  We don’t know if 
it will come back from the frost or not.  Also, to the right of that tree is another 
that is bare.  This could be normal but we don’t know.  Same situation with the 
tree diagonally across the street.

5.  The palm tree behind villa 20 appears to be dead.

Let me know if you have any questions.

P.S.   On a separate matter. You may know this already, but we spotted some 
rot on the shed of villa 11.
Barbara Learch


